
 

 

 

 

 

To: All CCSA Scholarship Providers 

From: CCSA Scholarship Program 

Date: May 18, 2022 

Re: Update about July parent fees for CCSA Scholarship 

Dear CCSA Child Care Scholarship Provider, 
 
As you know, parents on Smart Start - Durham Regular and Wrap Care - NC Pre-K are not responsible for 
paying their assigned parent fees through June 2022 because you have been receiving 
your parent fee payment from another source.   
 
At this time, there is no plan to extend this waiver of parent fees beyond June.  This means that 
beginning July 1, 2022 all parents on any CCSA Scholarship will once again become responsible for 
paying their assigned parent fee directly to their provider each month.  Families will be receiving a 
reminder regarding their parent fee responsibility from their scholarship counselor.   
 
If you have questions about the current assigned parent fee for children on scholarship at your facility, 
please reply to this email, and we can send you a current parent fee list. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


